
SAC Minutes 
1/13/25 

 
Members present:  Ginger Zander, Karl Zander, Dondi Connelley, Kristen Sanborn, Chris 
Martinez, Sarah Martinez, Kristen Crookshanks.  Member absent:  Nicky Quinby. 
 
Ginger Zander represents teachers on the DAC. 
Kristen Sanborn is the BOE-appointed DAC member of our SAC. 
 
The school budget was discussed and shared with members.  How money is spent and allocated 
was also discussed.   
 
The DAC parent survey was discussed with Ginger Zander finding the old survey.  The questions 
were reviewed by the committee.  Suggestions to make the questions more specific and ask for 
positive feedback were mentioned by Mr. Martinez.  Having more open-ended questions was 
also discussed.   
 
Budget priorities for the district were discussed with Ms. Zander and Ms. Sanborn taking notes 
to submit to the DAC at their next meeting. 
 
Next meeting February 24, 2025 at 5:00 PM in the office conference room. 
 
 
 


